To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Subject: RE: Chinese Head Tax Apology Consultation

From:

Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2014 10:50 PM

To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Subject: Re: Chinese Head Tax Apology Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam/Ms. Wat

As a Chinese Canadian, I do not support the Chinese Head Tax Redress.

I agree that the Head Tax was a discriminatory act and we have to educate our younger and future generations not to repeat this kind of mistake. However, there really is no reason for Canada to keep compensating and apologizing to the 'victims' of Head Tax. As far as I understand, no one forced them to come and pay the Head Tax - They agreed to pay and come over to Canada on their own free will. I hope Ms. Wat will not give in to the pressure from these greedy 'victims' and special interest groups. Furthermore, our Prime Minister had already apologized to the Chinese Canadian and I think that is more than what Canada should do.

Regards,

George Lam